
AJIL Agora on Kiobel
The American Journal of International Law has issued a call for submissions
for an agora on “Transnational Human Rights Litigation After Kiobel.” Here’s
the call:

The American Journal  of  International  Law is  calling for short  submissions
(maximum  3000  words,  including  footnotes)  for  a  forthcoming  agora  on
“Transnational Human Rights Litigation After Kiobel.” Contributions must not
have been previously published in whole or in substantial part (on the web or
elsewhere). Some of the chosen contributions will be published in the October
2013  issue  of  the  Journal.  Other  selected  contributions  may  be  published
electronically in a special ASIL online publication. All contributions must be
submitted no later than June 15 in order to be considered. Contributions on
U.S. law issues, and on comparative and non-U.S. dimensions, are welcome.
The editors aim to publish a set of distinctive contributions, rather than many
making similar points. All selections for publication in AJIL or in the ASIL online
publication will be peer reviewed by a committee of the AJIL editorial board
consisting of  Carlos Vázquez (chair),  Curtis  Bradley,  and Ingrid Wuerth,  in
consultation with Co-Editors in Chief  José Alvarez and Benedict  Kingsbury.
Decisions on publication (including requests for revisions) will be made on a
rolling basis,  but  in  any case no later  than June 30.  Submit  contributions
toajil@asil.org with “Kiobel Agora” in the subject line.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2013/ajil-agora-on-kiobel/
http://www.asil.org/ajil.cfm
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